
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 
Blythe Elementary School 

 

290 Church Street          Pamela Ward, Principal                    Office (706)592-4090       

                

                 Blythe, Georgia 30805                                                                             Fax (706)592-3708                                                                                          

                                                                                            

 

Grandparents’ Day 

 

WHERE: Blythe ELEMENTARY CAFETERIA 

WHEN: September 06, during your student’s lunch 

ATTIRE: Casual 

                                        

You are coordially invited to have lunch with your grand daughter or son on Thursday, September 6th, 2018 
to celebrate grandparents day! This is a special time when we will recognize all grandparents for their 
contributions in our students’ lives. Please contact teachers to get lunch time for your student. Be advised 
that all grandparents will have to pay for lunch at a price of $ 3.50. Lunch will be paid for at the cafeteria at 
the time of Lunch. Please bring cash and exact change to purchase lunch.  

This is the first Title I program of the year. We will have resources and support available. We look forward to 
seeing you at Blythe Elementary! 

 


